
Update Laurence Ogola – APRIL 2024 

 

Dear i step Up health foundation 

Im hereby informing you about my development in and out the school 

Firstly I would like to thank Almighty God for his graceful to my life , secondly I like to thank the istep up 

health foundation body for your big support in my study .I would like to inform you as my greater 

supporters that I have completed the ordinary diploma in pharmaceutical sciences .and have got good 

results of GPA 5.0  which is the first class in pass mark!  

I step up TOGETHER WE STAND UP FOR THE HEALTH  


